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May 7, 2014

Chinn Guitar Project
Ken Chinn

404 Lakewood Dr
Longview, TX 75604

Dear Ken,

Thank you for the 5 guitars that you donated to our music therapy department
that you recently donated to Seattle Children’s.

Gifts of items and services have always played an important role in helping us

give kids the very best care. Early in the hospital’s history, farmers contributed

their surpluses to the hospital pantry, schoolchildren collected homemade jams
and jellies from their neighbors and homemakers sewed bed linens.

Today that same spirit of compassion and generosity lives on through people like
you.

Thank you for making a difference in the lives of our children and their families.
Please know that all of us at Children’s are grateful for your donation to enhance
the care and comfort of our patients.

Very sincerely,
Thomas N. Hansen, MD
CEO
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Please keep this letter to substantiate your charitable donation for federal income
tax purposes. No goods or services were provided in return for this gift.
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